
 

 

 
  
 Procurement Department 
 150 Greenwich Street 
 4 World Trade Center, 21st Floor 
 New York, NY 10007 

July 26, 2018 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT 

PROFESSIONAL RESILIENCE AND SUSTAINABLE DESIGN 

SERVICES (INFRASTRUCTURE) AS REQUESTED ON A “CALL-IN” 

BASIS DURING 2019-2022 (RFP# 53304) - ADDENDUM #7 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey hereby amends the subject Request for 

Proposals (RFP), dated June 28, 2018, as follows:  
 

A. In Addendum #4, in the RFP Letter, under Section I. Proposer Requirements, Item C should 

be deleted in its entirety and replaced with the following: 

C. One (1) infrastructure and/or landscape project designed to achieve either ISI’s 

Envision certification (acceptable project roles include design, construction, or 

application management) or compliance with the Port Authority’s Sustainable 

Infrastructure Guidelines (SIG). Only one member of the Proposer’s team must meet this 

requirement. 

The due date for submittal of proposals remains August 2, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Nicole Kuruszko at nkuruszko@panynj.gov  

Sincerely, 

 

David Gutiérrez, CPPO  

Assistant Director 

Procurement Department 
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